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Subject: IAM District Lodge 142 Trusteeship Hearing Update

Dear Sisters and Brothers of IAM District Lodge 142,

On February 16, 2022, a Special Trial Committee, comprised of three uninvolved IAM
officers, conducted a hearing pertaining to the trusteeship of District Lodge 142. On March 15,
the Special Trial Committee submitted its recommendation to the IAM International President to
continue trusteeship of District Lodge 142. On March 17, the International President concurred
with the decision to continue trusteeship, as seen in correspondence in the enclosed letter.

District Lodge 142 will continue moving forward to operate in a financially solvent
manner in accordance with the IAM Constitution and within U.S. Department of Labor
guidelines. As said in Update #1, it is our goal to get District Lodge 142 back on track as soon as
possible in an effort to lift trusteeship and move forward with District Lodge 142 elections.

As a reminder, trusteeship has no effect on the servicing of our District Lodge 142
membership. including contract negotiations, lodge meetings, grievance handling, or any other
matter related to your representation on the job. Trusteeship is an administrative procedure
impacting the internal workings of the District Lodge to ensure your District is operating in
accordance with the laws and our rules protecting your finances.

The financial stewardship of your dues dollars and your representation on the job are two
of the highest priorities and commitments we make to you, our valued members of District
Lodge 142. We look forward to keeping you updated on this matter and protecting the values of
the JAM.

In solidarity,

Loy T2\ "—— =
Tony Blevins Gil Simmons

Trusteeship Deputy Transportation Grand Lodge Representative
Special Assistant to the International President
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March 17, 2022
Subj:  Trusteeship
Mr. Tony Blevins
Special Assistant to the 1.P./Deputy/Trustee

IAMAW District Lodge 142
Sent via email to: tblevins@@ iamaw.org

Dear Sir and Brother:

As you are aware, on February 16, 2022, a special trial committee conducted a hearing pertaining
to the Trusteeship of District Lodge 142, of which you are currently serving as Deputy. The sole purpose
of the hearing was to determine whether to continue with the Trusteeship. I have received the attached
report back from the chairman of the committee, District Lodge 1 Directing Business Representative
Anthony Armideo.

Based upon the facts presented to me by the Special Trial Committee, 1 hereby accept the trial
committee’s recommendation and declare the Trusteeship of District Lodge 142 shall continue until
further notice.

You are to continue with your role and responsibilities as deputy until further notice. I will
continue to work with you and attempt to get this District fully operational so they can function on their
own and we can lift the Trusteeship and move forward with elections. Appeals, if any, shall be taken to
the E.C. in accordance with the requirements of Article V1, Section 9(b).

Please advise the Trusteeship Executive Board and General Chairs as well as the membership of
this decision as soon as possible.

With best wishes, I remain

Fraternally yours,

L 13

Robert Martinez, Jr.

INTERNATIONAL PRESIDENT
RM/arb/vr
Enclosures

Ce: GST Cervantes
COS Johnsen



